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We will be selling Christmas puddings again this year following the 
positive reviews of how delicious they were! An order form will be 
sent out nearer the time.

NEWSLETTER

The Friends of Wreningham School (FOWS) have two main aims:

To provide additional facilities and equipment (through    
fundraising and grant applications) to enhance the education 

and enjoyment of school life for pupils at Wreningham.
 
To host events which provide a social setting for parents and 

staff to develop friendships and relationships.

Throughout the year we organise a variety of well supported 
events, together with support for the school by helping to organise 
the tidy up day. We provide refreshments for events like the open 
day and the carol singing.
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Welcome to our FOWS newsletter. 

News
We held our AGM on 2nd October, it was great to have some new 
members come along and join us, we discussed lots of fun events 
for the coming year, look out for a christmas disco, a quiz and chips  
night and a race night.

We presented the school with a cheque for £4800 towards the new 
IT equipment, a fabulous amount, thank you to everyone for their 
continued support.
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HOW YOU CAN HELP FOR FREE!

There are two ways to raise money for free.

You can raise money for Friends of Wreningham School 
by providing ‘fund matching’  or ‘matched giving’ 
from your employer. There are hundreds of employers     
(usually larger organisations) that offer their employees 
a chance to boost fund raising efforts by matching 
money raised for a chosen charity.

By signing up to ‘Easy fundraising’ when you shop on 
line.   -    Wreningham primary school are registered 
with www.easyfundraising.org.uk Once you have signed 
up, find the online shop i.e John Lewis, Amazon, Boden, 
Debenhams from the above website, you’ll then be    
redirected to your chosen online shop’s website, make 
your purchase (no extra charge to you) and FOWS    
receive a donation!   You may want to avoid            
downloading the toolbar as 1 or 2 people have had    
difficulties with it but it’s really easy to use directly 
through the website.

We welcome any new members to FOWS. If you think you could help out at one or more of our events and maybe 
attend some of our meetings, then we would love to see you!  We usually meet in the Bird in Hand to organise    

forthcoming events – please speak to one of our members if you are interested.                                                       
Next meeting 4th November 8pm.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

21st October   Bag2School

7th November   Cake Sale

28th November   Non Uniform Day 
        (Please bring in a raffle prize)

5th December   Christmas Disco
     (To be confirmed)

9/10/11/12 December  Christmas Raffles

THINKING OF JOINING THE FRIENDS OF WRENINGHAM SCHOOL?

You can see how much we have raised 
on the giving tree displayed in school.

We are very fortunate at Wreningham Primary School to have fantastic support from many parents, 
friends, family and staff linked to the school. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your support as without you none of this would be possible.

BAG2SCHOOL

We will be collecting second hand clothes (ladies, men’s 
and children’s), shoes, bags, hats, scarves, ties, jewellery, 
belts and soft toys. The school will be given 40p per kilo of        
collected items.  A bag will be sent home nearer the time, 
any additional items can be put in black sacks.

Collection will be from the school 
9am Tuesday 21st October.
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